
From: Jacqueline Hewett
To: Melinda C. Stewart
Subject: 1130 Duval Street Exception
Date: Monday, December 09, 2019 4:01:05 PM

Dear City of Key West,

I am a resident within 300 feet of the business requesting an exception to the outdoor display 
of merchandise restriction in the HRCC-3 district. I am opposed to this exception. This end of 
Duval Street is the quiet, arts end of the street with a number of high end galleries and shops in 
the immediate area. Displaying racks of sale merchandise outside on the sidewalk in this 
location is not appropriate for this part of town. In addition, given the number of people who 
traverse this sidewalk everyday, narrowing it even a little to accommodate merchandise makes 
it dangerous (people step out into the street to get by) and much more difficult to negotiate. 
Please reject this request. 

Jacqueline K. Hewett

Jacqueline K. Hewett
jkh915@aol.com
207-689-7735 (mobile)

410 Louisa Street
Key West, FL 33040-3136
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